Invitation to Join Pilgrimage
June 2026 Pilgrimage through Portugal, Spain, and France
Dear Fathers,
I am excited to invite you to share with your parish family and others, a spiritual pilgrimage
that I am leading in June 2026 through Portugal, Spain, and France, with significant stops in Fatima and Lourdes. This journey promises to be a profound experience of faith, reflection, and community as we visit these sacred sites.
Highlights of the Pilgrimage
· We depart from Minneapolis, with a direct flight to Barcelona, spending time in the revered sanctuary of Lourdes, France
· Travel through the historic landscapes of Spain
· Conclude with a visit to beautiful Fatima, Portugal
· Engage in prayer, contemplation, and fellowship with fellow pilgrims
Invitation Details
I am asking for your assistance in inviting your friends or parishioners to consider joining this meaningful pilgrimage. Attached to this invitation, you will find:
· An invite for the bulletin or screen
· An electronic flyer for distribution in your gathering space
· Information also at: educationaltravel.com/Huck‐3967
Printed Materials
Furthermore, I will bring some printed copies to the Priest Convocation in Bemidji if you would like to distribute them.
Contact Information
If anyone has questions or needs further information, please feel free to reach out to me at:
· Phone: 218-329-6572
· Email: chuck@crookston.org
Thank you for your support and consideration. I look forward to embarking on this spiritual journey with your community.


Blessings on your day!
Chuck
